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Dear Parents 

On Wednesday 9th May the Onatti Theatre Company will be coming to the Girls’ school to perform a 

Spanish Play for our Key Stage 3 girls. The play will start at 9.20am and finish at 10.15am.  

This event should prove entertaining and will involve humour, music and audience participation. 

Should your daughter wish to attend, please complete the reply slip below and return it to school, 

for the attention of Mrs Whalley together with your remittance of £4.00 (cash or cheques payable 

to MTGS) in an envelope clearly labelled with your daughter’s name and form. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Y Whalley  

Head of Modern Foreign Languages 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Reply slip                                      Spanish Play Wednesday 9th May, 9.20am 

 

I give my permission for my daughter ………………………………………… form ……………………. to attend the 

Spanish play on Wednesday 9th May 2018. I enclose cash / cheque for £4.00 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………  (Parent / Guardian) 

 

http://www.merchanttaylors.com/

